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United Nations Global Compact Office 24.07.2012
Two United Nations Plaza
New York, NY 10017

US.A.
Subject: Grace Letter request
To Whom It May Concern,

As CCl, since 22nd of October 2009, we are participant of UNGC and we have reported
communication on progress in 2010 and 2011. This year, we extended the scope of our Corporate
Social Responsibility Report in line with the GRI guidelines, received a partial external audit for the
environmental data and the draft report is entering the final review in order to submit accurate
information. Therefore, we kindly request an extension period of 90 days starting on COP due date;
30th of July 2012, so that we can deliver a complete report.

AT

Sincerely yours,

Atilla Yerlikaya
Corporate Affairs Director

Coca-Cola Icecek A.S.
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